
A newsletter 
            

reporting on events at Rio Bosque Wetlands Park 



BOSQUE BANTER 
 
June was a good month for Eagle Scout service 
projects at Rio Bosque.  On June 10, Bryan Ochoa 
and fellow scouts in Troop 2 installed benches along 
the Bosque Trail.  On June 17 and 24, Benton 
Leachman and Troop 59 installed an interpretive-
display panel next to Wetland Cell 2 and Wood 
Duck nest boxes at suitable locations in the Park.  

http://www.riobosque.org/

	 

